Leaders of the Slovak construction industry to
meet in late May 2011
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The decline of the Slovak construction is expected to reach the bottom this year, Zsolt Lukac, president of
the Association of Construction Enterpreneurs of Slovakia (ZSPS), claimed recently. He added that the
situation should stabilize and an increase in production may come next year. Of course, nobody can
guarantee that this will really happen today. Answers to these and similar questions, however, should be at
least partially answered at the upcoming Leaders of the Slovak construction meeting 2011 with a vision for
2011-2012, which is organized on 31st May 2001 by the CEEC Research, KPMG Slovakia and ZSPS in
Kempinski Hotel in Bratislava. As the invitation indicates, the current state and expected development of
the Slovak construction, including the prospects of new contracts in 2011, should be at the heart of
discussion of representatives of state, leading construction companies, their suppliers and media.
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